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Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of Jan. 10th – Jan. 16th  

SUNDAY 

Adam Golem † 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY 
THURSDAY 

FRIDAY 
SATURDAY 

 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in  

battle, be our protection 
against the wickedness and 

snares of the devil. May 
God rebuke him, we  

humbly pray; And do thou, 
O Prince of the Heavenly 

Host, by the Power of God, 
thrust into hell Satan and  

all the evil spirits  
who wander the earth  

seeking the ruin of souls.  
Amen. 

 Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

 Dorothy Handel Joe Freitas   Daniel Vanier 
 Chris Karels Barbara Volpi   Sandy Kopp
 Susan Escallier Trish Webster   Gilda Vanier
 Dana Rutherford Chris Cormier   Mike Lynch
 Susan McComas Frank Serresseque  Linda Kelley 
 Jennifer MacNitt-Bacon   

To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill 
at 586-5461 and leave a message with your contact number and name 
of person to be put on the prayer list. 
 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased: Rose Dunn, Ernest Nielsen 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey, Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 
Eshai Joseph, Fr. E. Donohoe, Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy 
Brenon, Bishop Steven E. Blaire  

Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  
Weekend of Jan. 3rd  

 

2021 

Offertory 

 

NO 2nd  

Collection 

 

2020 

Offertory 

 

All Saints 
 

$1,093.70  
 

$0 
 

$2,355 

St. Joseph $780 $0 $787 

 

• New Year Calendars & House Blessings Cards 

can be picked up in the Parish Office. 

• SIGN-UP FOR “FORMED” Catholic Television 

Programming offered through All Saints Church. 

Contact Noli Farwell for details at 831-588-9223. 

• DAY OF PRAYER for the legal protection of unborn 

children is Friday, January 22nd. respectlife.org/9-

days-for-life or respectlife.org/action-guides  

• 9 DAYS FOR LIFE annual nationwide novena be-

gins Thursday, January 21st thru 29th. 

• WALK FOR LIFE WEST COAST 2021 is Satur-

day, January 23rd. www.walkforlifewc.com   

Also check out our website for more information. 

Many thanks to all who 
continue to provide food 
for our Parish Pantry. 
Without you, we would 
not be able to serve 

those in need in our community. All donations are gratefully ac-
cepted. For the total year of 2020, the Parish Pantry served: 1,833 
households—2,600 clients. The Pantry is always in need of food to 
help those who are hungry. Currently the following items are great-
ly appreciated: rice-a-roni, refried beans, chili, top ramen, el-
bow macaroni (no spaghetti pasta, please.), kidney beans, gar-
banzo beans, pasta-roni of any type. Egg cartons and plastic bags 
are not needed at this time.  We thank you in advance for your gen-
erosity. Drop-off is during office hours M-Th 9:30am-4:00pm at 
the Parish Hall Kitchen or Parish Office. 

Children’s Catechism All classes currently using ZOOM. If any fami-

lies are interested, please contact Noli Farwell, DRE at 831-588-9223. 

Adult RCIA for inquirers and for Catholics via ZOOM on Tuesdays 

6:30pm to 8:00 pm. We meet as an online community to learn about the 

teachings of our Catholic Faith. Contact Gloria Hofer at the parish 

office 586-3161 or at gmhofer@gmail.com  

ZOOM Scripture Studies on the upcoming Sunday’s readings are on 

Mondays 11:00am. Contact Mary Leamy 586-9351.   

 
 

Christmas 

Boutique 

2020 
 

$2,123 

2019 $1,057 
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All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

email: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~REGULAR SCHEDULE ~ 
FOR WEEKEND MASSES  

 

  Sunday  11:00am  St. Joseph Outdoors 
       1:00pm  All Saints Outdoors 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES OUTDOORS~  
 

 Monday – Friday 1:00pm    All Saints 
 First Friday  1:00pm    All Saints 
 First Saturday  1:00pm    All Saints 

 
RECONCILIATION (BY APPT. ONLY) 

 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION   

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  
AND BENEDICTION (suspended) 

 

Private Prayer OPEN during office hours M-Th. 
 

Office Hours:   
Monday—Thursday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  

(closed Fridays) 
Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161  

(OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 1/18 , MLK DAY.) 
 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and St.     

Joseph Mission Church in Tuolumne, responds to the 
Universal Call to Holiness in celebration of the Eucharist 
and is committed to a community of fellowship with the 
help of the Holy Spirit offering gifts, time, and talent to 

the people of God.  

BISHOP MYRON COTTA’S 
JANUARY 2021 REFLECTION      
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
 

As we continue our celebration of the Christ-
mas season, I would like to wish all of you: 
clergy, religious and laity, a Happy New 
Year filled with God’s blessings.  
 

On January 1, we honored Mary as Mother of 
God and entrusted the New Year to her ma-

ternal protection. As we continue to face the reality of the pandem-
ic, with all of its “ups and downs,” let us do so, with a steadfast 
spirit.  
 

All of us know, without a doubt, that the ups and downs will surely 
come, but we must not allow fear to get a foothold in our lives. We 
now have the lived experience of 2020 behind us and it gave us the 
insight to seriously, and prayerfully, prioritize our everyday lives 
with God at the center of it all. With fortitude, patience and inspira-
tion we have avoided, by God’s grace, what could have been, an 
experience of spiritual paralysis.  
 

As we begin this year, the call to holiness must be our priority 
throughout 2021. With a renewed prayer life, this call to holiness 
can be ignited as we acknowledge sin in our lives, repent and work 
toward ongoing conversion. To grow in holiness is key to the spir-
itual life. A prayerful and holy life with help us to face and cope 
with the present health crisis.  
 

For many of us, the past several months have prompted us to re-
flect on how the pandemic has impacted parish life. I would like to 
share with you the following words taken from the booklet entitled: 
Finding Christ in the Crisis: “The cross of this time of pandemic is 
difficult, but our Christian response is not fear-mongering, nor is it 
a dismissive attitude. Rather, it is the position of hope that looks 
confidently for Christ in the midst of any suffering and responds in 
love. The Christian journey is the way of charity, service and sacri-
fice.” Focusing on these three key areas will be all important in the 
New Year.  
 

Another point presented in Finding Christ in the Crisis is a warning 
referred to as: spiritual narcissism. “It can be tempting to focus 
solely on our own spiritual lives and neglect the needs of others, 
whether it be their physical health or their spiritual well-being. This 
temptation is spiritual narcissism.”  
 

This type of narcissism has the capacity to deaden or extinguish all 
charity, heartfelt service and any true sense of sacrifice in the 
Christian life and that of the parish community. The Catholic way 
of life is not only about a - me and Jesus spirituality, but one that 
acknowledges the love, and recognizes the presence of Jesus, in our 
neighbor! “Spiritual narcissism can manifest itself in those who 
think that holiness comes only from frequent reception of the sacra-
ments, and who, as a result, demand the sacraments as a right (not a 
gift), no matter the cost.”  
 

(Finding Christ in the Crisis) This attitude closes in on itself and 
does not contribute to the greater good. It is not what we need at 
this time. What is essential is an attitude of selflessness, the attitude 
of Jesus.  

To help us along the way, and as a means to avoid this narrow 
and negative attitude in the New Year, Pope Francis has dedi-
cated this year to St. Joseph. St. Joseph’s way of life is a great 
model for us. He teaches us how to be selfless and to be con-
cerned with the care of the other as he did in loving and caring 
for Jesus and Mary.  
 

May St. Joseph, the patron saint of the Universal Church and 
protector of the Holy Family, grant special graces to all, espe-
cially, the families of our Diocese of Stockton. May God 
strengthen and renew us in mind and spirit so to empower us to 
grow in holiness and to fulfill our role as missionary disciples 
of the New Evangelization. Let this be our resolution through-
out this Year of the Lord, 2021.  
 

A blessed and Happy New Year to all! Mary, Mother of God, 
pray for us.St. Joseph, Husband of Mary and Guardian of the 
Redeemer, pray for us.  
 
In the Peace of Christ,  
Bishop Cotta  

http://www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org

